
Induction Program for new students foe Academic Session 2018-19 
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The IUHP had conducted an Induction Program for Newly admitted students in its auditorium on 03 

Aug 2018. The glittering function was attended by the Hon'ble Vice Chancellor, Dr OP Bajpai and the 

Registrar, Brig Ashwini Kumar Sharma, and all faculty members. Dr SS Pattnaik, Director, NITTTR, 

Sector 26, Chandigarh was the Chief Guest at the function.  



 

The function commenced with lighting of a lamp to commemorate Goddess Saraswati- The goddess 

of Learning, followed by a presentation on the IUHP by faculty members, for the benefit of new 

students. The Hon,ble VC then addressed the gathering, after which the Chief Guest spoke of his 

experiences and motivational talk. 

 

After a Vote of Thanks by the Registrar, Brig Ashwini Kumar Sharma, a plantation ceremony was held 

in the IUHP grounds. 



 

 

 


